
March l2, 1991 

Stephen Dinsmore 
4024 Arkansas Drive 
Ames, Iowa 50010 

Dear Mr, Dinsmore: 

I have another early sighting to report to you. Yesterday, about 5:30 PM, 

my wife and I sighted six Horned Grebes (still in winter plumage) on Cedar Lake 

in NE Cedar Rapids, They were swimming with a flock of over 3500 Common Goldeneyes, 

a few Common Mergansers, three Hooded Mergansers, and a couple of Lesser Scaups. 

The weather was cloudy, in the high 40s, with a gusty wind of up to 25 or 30 

mph. A rain and snowstorm was approaching, I hope this information is useful 

to you, 

Sincerely, 

) weed WB WJacer 

Herbert F, Wiese 
3821 Bever Ave, SE 
Cedar Rapids, lowa 

— 52403 

319/364-8745


